Bay Breeze Point

Homeowners Association
November 10, 2010

RE:
Homeowners Association Approved Change to Declaration 
of Covenants, Restrictions, Reservations and Easements of 
Bay Breeze Point"

Summary of Action:  Article V, Section 5.3.(c)(2) of the Declaration of Covenants, Restrictions, Reservations and Easements of Bay Breeze Point has been changed using Article  IX, Section 9.2 procedures of that same document.  More specifically, a vote by the Class A membership approved a change in the level of annual assessment for "Level 2-Unimproved Lots" from a rate of twenty-five percent (25%) of the General Assessment to one hundred percent (100%) of the General Assessment.  
Implementation:  With the approved change, all Bay Breeze Point Lot owners will now be billed at the same one hundred percent (100%) annual general assessment rate.  This approved change will become effective on January 1, 2011.  
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